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Observer:	Courtesy	of	Bill	Smith	and	EvanstonNow	(With	Betty	mending	her	hip	and	me	on	a	plane	
from	Sacramento,	please	accept	my	borrowing		from	Bill	for	this	report	for	P&D	
Aldermen	Present/Absent:	Alderman	Wilson	absent.		Alderman	Revelle	chair;	Aldermen	Holmes,	
Tendam,	and	Rainey	present.			
Staff	Present:	Not	noted	
Media	Present:	Besides	Bill,	others	not	noted.	
	
Meeting	began:		7:16	pm	 	 	 	 Meeting	Ended:	7:22	pm	
	
Discussion,	Action:	
P	1	-	Grant	renewal	for	homeless	management	information	system	to	Allance	to	End	Homelessness	
in	Suburban	Cook	County.	$18.5K	Approved.	
	
P	2	-	Downtown	Plan	amendment	to	add	property	at	north	end	of	downtown.	The	new	area	bounded	
by	Emerson	Street	on	the	south,	Foster	CTA	station	to	the	north,	the	first	alley	west	of	Sherman	
Avenue	to	the	east	and	Maple	Avenue	on	the	west,	along	with	properties	on	the	north	side	of	Emerson	
between	Maple	and	Ridge.	(see	map	below)	Item	postponed	until	April	10	because	Alderman	Wilson	
wasn’t	at	meeting	and	wants	to	be	present	for		discussion.		But	public	comment	anyway.	Carlis	Sutton	
says	he's	opposed	to	the	changes.	Says	he's	concerned	about	inclusion	of	property	on	the	south	side	
of	Emerson	(that's	in	the	area	just	northeast	of	Elgin	Road	
	
P	3	-	Zoning	relief	for	a	circular	driveway	at	2658	Sheridan	Road.	Approved	for	Introduction	
	
P	4	-	Special	use	for	type	2	restaurant	with	coffee	roasting	at	Backlot	Coffee.	Revelle	says	the	currrent	
Backlot	location	has	a	storefront	modernization	grant,	which	will	be	taken	over	by	Tags	Bakery,	which	
is	moving	into	the	current	Backlot	space.	Approved.		
	

	


